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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

           Date: 15th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Leavers’ Service at Chester Cathedral 

For the first time in three years it was a real privilege to be part of the Leavers’ 

Service at Chester Cathedral. A special thank you to Evie and Finley for being great 

ambassadors for Tilston and sharing the following reading: 

 

As you are waiting on God to strengthen you, remember the words of the prophet 

Isaiah in Chapter 40, verse 31, “But those who wait on the Lord shall renew their 

strength. They shall mount up with wings like eagles, they shall run and not be weary, 

they shall walk and not faint.” 

 

 
 

A special thank you to Mrs Kidd, Archie and  

Tom’s mum, for inviting us for lunch at her law 

firm in Chester. Lunch was delicious, the views  

were amazing and it really made the day extra  

special. Thank you.  
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Let’s Celebrate 

It was lovely to celebrate with our y6 leavers on Thursday night. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mr Shaw and Mrs  

Burch for organising the BBQ and to the  

TSA for the surprise visit from Dotty’s  

vintage ice-cream van.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Worship 

Thank you for joining us for the Wrens and Bluebell Nursery family worship yesterday. 

The children reflected on how we show respect to the people in our community who 

help us- police, firefighters and many more. It was lovely to see you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling Bee Champions 

Well done to everyone who took part in our  

summer Spelling Bee. Everyone showed what  

wonderful spellers they are and tried their best.  

 

Our Spelling Bee winners: 

 
Reception Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Alby 

Florrie 

Evelyn 

Olivia 

Beatrix 

Elvis 

Lara 

Monty 

Jessica 

Sophie 

Sophia 

 

Harri 

Sam 

Harry 

Isobel  

Willaim B 

Evelyn 

 

Peter  

Evie  

Corey  
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Our lunchtime award goes to Devon-Blue for always being a 

kind and caring friend.  

 

 

Personal Development Goal  
This week’s personal development goal is push yourself. Well done to the following 

children for pushing themselves this week.  

 

 

Our Star Hand Writer 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week’s menu 

 

Monday 

 

Sausage and mash or filled jacket potato 

Tuesday Tomato and mascarpone pasta or deli option 

Wednesday Fish & chips or filled jacket potato 

 

 

 

 The Class Dojo Champions this half term are: Robins 

 

 

 

Wrens & Bluebell 

Nursery 

Robins House Martins Kestrels  

2267 2787 1756 1640 

Stars of the Week 

YR The Wrens: pushing themselves to create an amazing worship. 

Y1 Beth: always pushing herself to achieve her best.  

Y2 Grace: always persevering to achieve her best.  

Y3 Sophia: trying hard and giving her best all week.  

Y4 Archie K: trying hard in everything.  

Y5 Harry N: always being sensible and ready to learn.  

Y6 Finley: speaking confidently at the leavers service in front of so many 

people! 

Reception Eve 

Year 1 Fearne 

Year 2 Beatrice 

Year 3 James 

Year 4 Harri 

Year 5 Oskar 

Year 6 Iolo 
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Snack 

From September 2022, children in KS2 will be encouraged to bring in a piece of fruit 

to eat at snack time or they can purchase a slice of wholemeal toast from the 

kitchen for 30p. As a healthy school it is our aim to promote healthy eating.  

 

All snack orders need to be pre booked and paid for using the online payment 

system please. We encourage all children to bring in a water bottle and will no 

longer be serving plastic cuplets of juice. The Children’s Committee have worked 

hard to reduce the amount of plastic used and wasted in school and this is a 

positive step forward in helping to protect our environment.  

 

Outstanding payments 

We currently have £1144 outstanding for school dinners, early starters and after 

school clubs. Please pay all outstanding bills by the end of next week. If you need 

financial support, please arrange a meeting to discuss ways we can support you. 

 

Please support Sophia’s Challenge…. 

Sophia Hurst (Year 3) is planning to walk Snowdon  

between the 29th August and 2nd September to raise  

money for Cancer Research, a charity very close to  

her heart. Please support Sophia by clicking on the link  

below: 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sophias-giving-page-2104 
We are very proud of Sophia taking on this challenge and wish her lots of luck. 

 

Can you help? 

Peter’s (Y6) sister Naomi is volunteering with a charity called Send a Smile this 

summer, going to Ghana to paint murals and set up children's play areas in 

children's hospital wards and provide play opportunities in schools and nurseries. 

They are taking out with them all the secondhand picture books, colouring 

materials and colouring books they can manage. If anyone would like to donate 

secondhand picture books or crayons and colouring pens or colouring books to 

go out to Ghana at the end of July, please drop off at Magpie Books in Malpas. 

Thank you 
 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Our Father in heaven 

Hallowed be your name 

Your kingdom come 

Your will be done 

On earth as in heaven. 

Give us today our daily bread. 

Forgive us our sins 

As we forgive those who sin against us. 

Lead us not into temptation 

But deliver us from evil. 

For the kingdom, the power, 

And the glory are yours 

Now and forever 

Amen 
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Have a lovely weekend in the sunshine. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 

 

The next few weeks are packed with fun and exciting activities and events. Please 

see the dates below. 

Date Time Event Who is involved? 
Monday 18th July 5pm Deanery Sports 

Information will be 

sent out to children 

competing in the 

event. 

 

Tuesday 19th July 6:30pm Leaver’s Service at St 

Mary’s Church 

Year 6 children 

and parents. 

 

Grandparents and 

other family 

members are more 

than welcome to 

join us.  

Wednesday 20th July 

Children finish for the summer holidays 
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